
 

 
De Lacy Pontefract Primary School 

Chequerfield Lane Pontefract  

West Yorkshire 

WF8 2TG 

T: 01977 722620 

W: delacy.patrust.org.uk 

E: admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk 

De Lacy Primary School is part of Pontefract Academies Trust visit www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk for more information. 

Registered Office: Pontefract Academies Trust, The Barracks Business Centre, Wakefield Road, Pontefract, WF8 4HH Registered in England No 08445158 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Wednesday 26th April 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you will know, King Charles III will be coronated on Saturday 6th May. To mark this 
occasion in school, we will be making our own coronation crowns in our classrooms and 
we would love for you to come and take part with your children. 

Our crown making will take place on Tuesday 2nd May 2023 at 9:00am until 10:00am. 

On Friday afternoon, the whole school will then gather to parade our crowns and have a 
mini coronation tea party. We would appreciate it if you would bring some sweet treats 
into school on Friday 5th May for the children to enjoy. 

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you. Please 
complete the return slip below to confirm your attendance. 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mr J Parkinson 
Headteacher 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
EY 
 
Name of child: __________________________________ Class: _____________ 
 
Your name: ___________________________________ 
 
I will be coming into school to help make a crown YES / NO (Please circle) 
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